Faculty Senate Notes
January 25, 2018
2:30 pm, Johnson Hall 102, UW Seattle
The Faculty Senate met at 2:30 pm on January 25, 2018, in Johnson Hall 102 of the University of Washington Seattle Campus.  Reports from the Faculty Senate Chair and Faculty Senate Executive Committee can be read athttp://www.washington.edu/faculty/files/2014/05/senate_012518_final.pdf
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There was no new or unfinished business.  A discussion item that may be of interest to UW Tacoma faculty is a consideration of revising the Faculty Code, section 24.32, to improve retention of diverse faculty.  Currently, it is discretionary whether diversity be included as a consideration and appointment and promotion “in scholarship and research, teaching, and service that address diversity and equal opportunity.”  The Council on Multicultural Affairs is considering revising this Faculty Code, section 24.32, to change language from “may be included” to “shall be.”  The Council on Multicultural Affairs would like feedback on this change.

This report was prepared by Ariel Wetzel.
